The Lake Hopatcong Foundation

Contact: Donna Macalle-Holly, Acting Executive Director
donna@lakehopatcongfoundation.org  973-663-2500

Wish List

We are delighted to be given the opportunity to submit our “Wish List” for a very limited
number of items ranging in price from a few dollars to more expensive donations in support of
our initiatives and fundraising efforts.

For $25, sponsor a roof tile and help raise our roof.

The Lake Hopatcong Foundation purchased the Lake Hopatcong Train Station in November
2014. The building, which is now listed on the National and New Jersey Registers of Historic
Places, is undergoing a rehabilitation for future use as the Lake Hopatcong Cultural and
Environmental Center and future LHF office. One of the Lake Hopatcong Station’s most distinct
features was its green Spanish tile roof. Although these roofs are designed to last 100 years, the
original tiles were removed and replaced with shingles during the 1950s or *60s. As part of the
restoration of the station, this December we plan to reinstall an authentic tile roof. Ludowici
Brookville Green glazed tiles can still be ordered from the original manufacturer in New
Lexington, Ohio. Everyone who donates to this campaign will have the opportunity to stop by
the station and write a message on the back of a tile before the new roof is installed. Click here
to donate today!

Two iPads Mini’s

These will be used by our Lake Steward to conduct their surveys digitally (rather than with pen
and paper). The Lake Steward Program is an aquatic invasive species education and spread
prevention program with recreational lake users.

https://www.amazon.com/Apple-Retina-Display-ME279LL-7-9-
Inch/dp/BO0GQDBS70/ref=sr 1 17s=pc&ie=UTF8&qid=1475176582&sr=1-
1&keywords=apple+mini+ipad

Supplies and Prizes for Lake Loop
Bicycle pumps, helmets, bike kids’ carrier, or road bike as prizes for annual Lake Loop, a get-fit-
for-the-lake fundraiser for the LHF which takes place in early October at Hopatcong State Park.

Two 10’ x 10’ pop-up tents printed with the LHF logo

The pop-up tents will be used for our Lake Hopatcong Block Party and Lake Loop as well as the
Lake Stewards program, as well as other outdoor community-building events the foundation
attends in support of the local community.



